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Dear Customer: 
 
Thank you for your patience while the Lake Merritt Administrative building was demolished. The 
demolition and restoration work has been completed and we are pleased to announce the re-opening 
of the plaza above Lake Merritt Station.  
 
On Thursday, June 30, our BART customers, neighbors and community members will have full 
access to the expanded plaza which has been designed with more open space areas for public use.  
 
Improvements include enhanced lighting; all existing lighting was reconditioned and new energy-
efficient light bulbs installed and new security lighting was added around the plaza area. Additionally, 
California native and drought-resistant plants were added to the existing concrete planters with a new 
irrigation control system to maximize water conservation while dead trees were removed and 
replaced with new, healthy trees. Six new park benches were also added. In the near future, security 
cameras will be installed to provide video surveillance of the entire plaza area. 
 
We appreciate the support and patience of our customers, neighbors and community 
members with this project. Beginning on June 30, we invite you to visit and enjoy the restored 
Lake Merritt Station Plaza. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you need language assistance services, please call BART’s Transit Information Center at 
(510) 465-2278. 
如果需要语言帮助服务，请拨打 BART Transit（快速交通）信息中心，电话号码为 (510) 465-
2278。 
 통역이 필요하시면, BART 수송 정보 센터 (510) 465-2278로 전화해 주십시오. 
Si necesita servicios de asistencia de idioma, llame al centro de información de tránsito del 
BART al (510) 465-2278. 
Nếu quý vị cần các dịch vụ trợ giúp ngôn ngữ, xin gọi cho Trung Tâm Thông Tin Chuyên 
Chở Công Cộng của BART tại số (510) 465-2278. 
 

PLAZA ABOVE LAKE MERRITT STATION  
RE-OPENS JUNE 30, 2011 

 
 
 

BART has the oldest fleet of train cars in the country.  Learn about BART's plans to replace its aging train cars  
with the "Fleet of the Future."  Visit www.bart.gov/cars 
 


